Lenart, Brett

From:

peter savarino <psav@me.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 04, 2018 1:55 PM

To: Subject: Planning 702 S. Main

Dear Commissioners -

I am writing on behalf of the petitioners of the 702 S Main provisioning center. I'm a long standing business and property owner in the South Main Corridor and I support this project. The operators are experienced and reputable and I believe that they will do a great job with their endeavor and remain an asset to the city.

Sincerely,

Peter Savarino

CreoGlobal Capital 1026 S. Main Street Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Lenart, Brett

From:

Jose Lopez <jlopez3@emich.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 05, 2018 4:40 PM

To: Subject: Planning 702 Main

To whom it may concern,

I noticed that the 702 South Main hearing is tonight. I am writing in support. I am not an Ann Arbor resident, however, I do work in town, and this is an important issue for me. Parking is very inconvenient downtown, and would be much more convenient for me on my commute into work.

Sincerely,

Jose Lopez